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PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY SERVICE 
(Nookowwt Offka: Co&.4a1. Aogwt, Lei s NW9 5EQ) 

Telephone: PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY, 
o61-44 2416 WITHINGTON HOSPITAL, 

MANCHESTER M20 8LR 

17th December, 1976. 

Dr. s. d'.l. Naycock, 
Blood Products Laboratory, 
Lister Institute of Preventive Medicine, 

Elstree, 
Herts. WD6 3AX 

Dear Dr. d'A. Maycock, 

Thank you for a most interesting meeting when I visited your laboratory 
at the end of November. I have been thinking what the best way of carrying out 

a survey of Lister Factor VIII concentrate would be. I think before letting 

you have a formal protocol I shall contact the Directors of several 
Haemophilia 

Centres to enlist their co-operation, and then I will write to you again 
when 

I know how many Haemophilia Centres agree to co-operate and we have 
some idea -

1 of the likely number of batches that will be involved in one years survey. 

I shall probably do most of the lobbying of Haemophilia Directors at 
the annual 

meeting on January 13th, in the meantime best wishes for Christmas and the 
New Year. 

I will write to you again after the January meeting. 

Kindest regards, 

Yours\ sincerely, 

Cr7:Ze KS] 

Consultant 
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